
 

 

 
 

Dear Parents 
 

Thank you 

A huge thank you to all the parents who brought in special treats this week during the hot weather – it 

was so lovely to have the support of everyone and it has been much appreciated. 
 

School Information 
 

Our Stars 

A huge ‘congratulations’ to our special stars this week.  To achieve this award children have tried very 

hard to excel in an area of their learning or behaviour.  Our stars this week are: 
 

Reception Rose Valentine Freddie Turner **All of RHC for being super stars all year** 

Year 1 Fletcher Lee  **All of Y1W and Y1C for being super stars all year ** 

Year 2 Charlie Riley  Florence Hill  **All of Y2H for being super stars all year** 

Year 3 Ivy Grace Quirke Usaym Moin  Tristan Bullen  Rosalie King 

Year 4 **All of Y4J and Y4C for their amazing bridge projects** 

  **All of Y4M for being the best a teacher could ask for ** 

Year 5 Poppy Alcock  Evelyn Bostock Olivia Laud  Eloise Clarke 

Year 6 April Walker  **All of Y6A and Y6C for being super stars all year ** 
 

We are delighted to present school crossing patrol awards this week to Dan Croom, Harry Toyne, Mia 

O’Loughlin and Evie Sharpe-Grose.  This award is for children who exhibit great road sense and lovely 

manners at the school crossing. 
  

Attendance 

Congratulations to the following classes who were winners for the week commencing 11th July.   
 

Gold Trophy Mr Clark’s Class (100%) 

Silver Trophy  Miss Sloan’s Class (99.31%) 
 

Attendance Ted Mrs Scotney & Mrs Woodock’s Class (99.33%) 

Mrs Chatham’s Class (99%) 
 

Amazing Achievements 

Well done to the following: 
 

Seb Knott has passed his initial grade (Drumming) with Distinction 

William Davies has achieved his green belt (6th Kyu) in Karate  

Rhys Davies has achieved his red belt (9th Kyu) in Karate 

 Olivia Laud has passed Grade 2 piano 

Olivia King has passed Grade 1 piano  

Kieran Clare has passed Rockschool Grade 1 Drumming with Merit     
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NSPCC Home or Out Alone Quiz 

The NSPCC have a new quiz this year to help parents and carers decide if their children are ready to stay 

home or go out alone.  As children get older, it is likely they will want a bit more independence to go out 

alone.  Also, between work, appointments and other family commitments, many parents may have to leave 

their child home alone at some point, especially during the summer holidays.  
 

The NSPCC know it's not easy to decide if they are ready, so, they are running their ‘Home or out Alone’ 

campaign, promoting a new quiz and advice, designed to help parents and carers make the right decisions 

about leaving their children at home safely or letting them leave the house unsupervised.  Please share 

with your school community, friends, family, newsletters  etc. Going Out or Staying Home Alone Quiz 
 

Oracy Challenge - What has gone well this year?  

Talk to your friends or family about what you have enjoyed this year. You can also have a think about what 

you are looking forward to next year.  
 

Friends of Westfield – Follow us on Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/FriendsWestfieldBourne  

Wow what a great term we’ve had - thank you everyone for all your support.   

Our summer raffle was drawn on Monday - our lucky winners were the parents/guardians of: Kieran James; 

Harley Lynch; Matilda Knowles; Olivia Dunn; Micha Omitiran; Roisin Baker; Daniel Croom; Ava Latter; 

Sophie Perrin; Alexandra Stanek; Harry Glenn-Sansum; Jenson Anderson; Poppy Leighton & Freya 

Dickinson. Congratulations everyone! 

The raffle raised around £1200 towards our outdoor play and learning development project. Well done 

everyone! That’s added to around £1000 from the May disco and a good amount from the pre-loved uniform 

sales. Big thanks to Finula for all her hard work with the uniform shop. You can continue to support us over 

the summer with uniform donations or purchases. See our Facebook page for details. 

We have some exciting plans for the Autumn term and we’ll be holding a friends meeting in September to 

hopefully get a few more parents involved – date to follow. Get your thinking caps on please - any ideas 

for fundraising or events are always welcome 😊 
 

Bourne Westfield School Lottery 

Congratulations to Mrs Barnes who was the winner of the school lottery last week. The winnings increase 

as more people join - if you want to join for just £1 per ticket per week and have a chance of winning the 

weekly draw, then please go to www.yourschoollottery.co.uk, search for Bourne Westfield and follow the 

on screen instructions.  
 

I want to thank you all for your support this year.  Also thank you to your fabulous children for their hard 

work.  I am sure you’ll join me in thanking the whole of our dedicated staff team.  Our school is such a big 

team and everybody plays an important part in ensuring the school is a warm and welcoming place where 

children learn and thrive.  The school closes today for the summer holidays.  We would like to take this 

opportunity to wish you all a very safe and enjoyable summer and let’s hope that the better weather we 

have had of late continues throughout the holidays!  We look forward to welcoming all pupils back on 

Monday 5th September. 

 

 
Miss K Atkinson 

Headteacher 
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